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A Universal Peace Federation (UPF) - UK, YouthUPF and International Relief Friendship Foundation 

(IRFF) - UK concert to raise money for a North Korean Medical Project was held last night in UPF's UK 

Head Quarters last night featuring wonderful singers and musicians who donated their efforts for the 

cause. The audience was also able to enjoy spicy Korean food as well as learn about the jointly supported 

North Korean Medical Project and other IRFF humanitarian efforts. Photo Link   

 

Many efforts by Margaret Ali, Christa Kamga, Peter Graham and Ashley Crosthwaite and others brought 

this concert together. There was great support from many others to prepare food and other items. The 

YouthUPF Ribbons 38 project was also promoted during the programme. A North Korean Children's 

Hospital has received five container loads from European UPF and IRFF-UK during the last two years.  

 

There were 15 performances during the evening from a wide range of cultures and styles. 

 

Ashley Crosthwaite explained the development of the North Korean Medical Project that has been 

coordinated by Mark Brann, European Secretary General of Universal Peace Federation. He outlined the 

types of equipment and supplies that had been sent already.  

 



 
 

Please see the Just Giving Details below to support this project. Thank you to everyone for their support, 

efforts and performances. There are some clips of some of the songs on Facebook through the links 

below. 

 

Tally Koren  on.fb.me/Q4KRwB  'Hallelu (72 Names)'  

 

Louis Johnson on.fb.me/1kVGDB2  'Man in the Mirror' by Michael Jackson 

 

Kalese on.fb.me/OZjMKd  'Heal the World' by Michael Jackson 

 

 

 

 

 

 


